
  
 

 

Date: 17 July 2023 
OCC ref: R3.0039/22 
 

 
Mrs Groth 
Clerk to Witney Town Council 
Cherwell and West Oxfordshire Transport DC 
 

Environment and Place 
County Hall 
New Road 
Oxford 
OX1 1ND 

Rachel Wileman 
Director of Planning, 
Environment and Climate 
Change 

 
Dear Mrs Groth 
 
Planning Permission for Oxfordshire County Council  for: The construction of two 
new west-facing slip roads at the Shores Green junction of the A40; an off-slip to 
allow eastbound vehicles to exit the A40 on to the B4022 towards Witney and an on-
slip to allow westbound vehicles to enter the A40 from the B4022 at this junction. 
Two existing lay-bys to the west of the A40 overbridge will be removed to 
accommodate the construction of the slip roads at A40/B4022 Shores Green 
Junction, Witney OX29 6UU 
 
The Planning Permission has now been approved for the above development. 
 
Please click on the link to view the details: 
https://myeplanning2.oxfordshire.gov.uk/Planning/Display/R3.0039/22?cuuid=8C321320-
01F4-4DF2-B758-B25484C00CAF 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Anna Herriman 
 

Anna Herriman 
Senior Planner 
 
Direct line: 07990 368235 
Email: Anna.Herriman@Oxfordshire.gov.uk 
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk 
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